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REPLACEMENT OF FRONT GATES - TENTERFIELD WASTE TRANSFER STATION 

 

Council will be undertaking works to replace the existing front gates at the Tenterfield 

Waste Transfer Station.  This work will occur during the week commencing 22 March 
2021.  

 
As a result of the works, a diversion gravel track will be in place for access to the 

Transfer Station during this time.  
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience to the public during this construction period 

and would like to thank residents for their continued support and patience.  
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